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March 26, 2024

The Honorable Senator Michael Bennet
The Honorable Senator John Hickenlooper
Russell Senate Office Building
2 Constitution Avenue NE
Washington, DC 20002

Dear Senator Bennet and Hickenlooper,

Mesa County formally requests your support and consideration on behalf of the Town of
De Beque’s application for the congressionally Directed Spending monies. The Town of
De Beque is a community located directly on the Colorado River on the Western Slope.

The Town is in desperate need of these Congressionally Directed Spending funds for a
secondary water source.

The new well will be connected to the WTP allowing water supplies to alternate when
the turbidity in the Colorado River exceeds the Ultra-filtration maximum treatment
parameter, ensuring the supply of clean water to the community.

The new well will provide a reliable water source during emergencies or when the
primary water supply system fails due to natural disasters, infrastructure damage, or
contamination incidents.

Supporting this project will significantly enhance the overall quality of life for the
residents of De Beque by supplying clean water to the community.

We greatly appreciate your support, and we look forward to working with you on this
critical project.

Sincerely,

Bobbie Daniel
Chair, Mesa County Commissioners
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